TowN OF WEST SENECA

BRIAN J. ADAMS

SUPERINTENDENT OF

HiGrway DEpaRTMENT
TO: Honorable Town Board Member
FROM: Brian J. Adams

RE: Purchase Two (2) Ferris 61” Mowers

DATE: March 17, 2021

Dear Honorable Town Board,

Please authorize the Highway Superintendent to purchase two (2) new Ferris 61” mowers in the amount
of $24,068.34 for the Buildings & Grounds Department. This pricing is based on BuyBoard contract
#529-17 vender ID# 3092. Funds are available in line 001.7110.0200.

Sincerely,

Brian J. Adams
Superintendent of Highways
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